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DENR Special Order AUG 27 2001
No. 2001- 535

SUBJECT Amendment to DENR Special Order No. 440
Series of 2001 Re: Seminar-Workshop on
the Monitoring and Evaluation System of
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects (FASPs)

In the interest of the service, the following DENR staff are hereby
authorized to participate in the seminar-workshop on the Monitoring and
Evaluation System for FASPs on August 30 to September 1, 2001:

1. Doris Apigo vice Fernandino Concepcion - MMAQISDP

2. John Langbis vice Nicanor Sapla - CHARM

3. Romeo Basada vice Venus Bermudo - SMICZMP

4, Edgardo Vindiola vice Carlos Magno - PEMSEA-MBEMP
5. Moonyeen Manrique vice Ella Deocadiz - NRMP-IISE

6. Romelo Cabangon vice Eustaquito Tandug - NRMP-CRMP

7. Anselmo Cabrera - NRMP-FRM

8. Socrates Bartolo - NRMP-OMS

9. * Lorelie Peralta vice Randolf Vicente - NAMRIA FAPs
10.  Bernadette Atienza vice Jovita Valmorida - Oplan Sagip Puno
11.  Joseta Coloma vice Samuel Pagdilao Sr. - CENRDP

12.  Teresita Acosta vice Ferdinand Morales - Organic Farm

13. DENR Cashier Representative

Likewise, the phrase “registration fee” indicated in the second to the last
paragraph of the Special Order is hereby changed to “project share/contribution”.
Said project share/contribution shall be charged against their respective
programs/projects. Share/contribution of FASPO participants shall be charged to
FASPO Program Support Fund (10% Secretary’s Fund).

This amendment is hereby issued to facilitate the processing of
project/FASPQ’s share/contribution.

This Order takes effect immediately. /

EHERSON A. ALVAREZ

Let’s Go Green!





